BBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

2 =g
FROM: M. J. Brodie, PresidW
DATE:

June 5, 2012

SUBIJECT:  City Council Bill No. 12-0083
Acquisition of Property — A Fee Parcel. Slope Easement, and 2 Temporary
Construction Easements Needed for the Key Highway Shared-Use Trail
And Landscape Project

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council Bill No. 12-0083.
BDC understands that the bill is necessary to acquire the property located at 1465 Key Highway,
as well as to create two temporary easements in order to complete the Key Highway Shared-Use
Trail and Landscape Project. The BDC requests that favorable consideration is given by the City

Council.
ce: Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson
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